CITY HALL

CITY OF WABASH 202 S. Wabash Street

Wabash, IN 46992
Department of Stormwater (260) 563-4171

Fax: (260) 563-0876
Management

Email: cityofwabash@cityofwabash.com

BOARD MEMBERS
Scott Long
Nick Ferry
Brandon France
Douglas Lehman, Esq.

STORMWATER BOARD, TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2012-5:00 P.M.
Due to the lack of a quorum, the Stormwater Board did not meet.
Board member Brandon France appeared along with City Attorney Lehman.

NEXT MEETING
Tuesday, February 19, 2013 @ 5 pm

The City of Wabash desires to make reasonable accommodations to persons with handicaps or disabilities in
order that all persons may fully participate in Public Meetings. In that regard, if you nced reasonable
accommodations to attend and participate in a public meeting, you are requested to contact Human Resources,
ADA Coordinator, Wabash City Hall, 202 South Wabash Street, Wabash, Indiana 46992, (260) 563-4171,
between 8 AM and 4 PM at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. Please indicate the accommodation requested
and every reasonable effort will be made to comply with your request.
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